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Important Dates: 
Mar. 1 – Elementary Report Cards go home  

Mar. 6 – Junior and Senior High Marks go home 

Mar. 6 & 7 – Elementary Parent/Teacher Interviews from 4:00-7:00 pm 

Mar. 7 - Senior High Parent/Teacher Interviews 4:00-7:00 pm 

Mar 7 – Movie and Tacos at the Lighthouse Church 

Mar. 9 & 10 – Teachers’ Convention 

Mar. 18 – Badminton Open Tournament 

Mar. 20 – Hot Lunch 

Mar. 21 – Parent Council Meeting 7:00pm 

Mar. 22 & 24– Junior High Ski Trip  

Mar. 27 – Mar. 31 – Spring Break  

Apr. 4, 5 & 6 – Gr. 12 Cap & Gown Photos 

Apr. 7 – PD Day 

 

There will be an Open Badminton Tournament on March 18. It is open to high school students and any 

one in the community/surrounding area who wishes to play. It will be $10.00 per event (singles, 

doubles and mixed) or $15.00 for all three events. Entries must be in by March 14th. There will be drop 

in badminton on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 7:00pm to 8:00pm.  Please contact Jenna Younghans at 

the school for further information-403-882-3242.  

 

There will be no Makerspace Meeting on Monday March 6th due to Parent/Teacher Interviews. 

Makerspace for March 13th is for the Grades 5 & 6 students and March 20th is for Grades 1 & 2 

students. Dates are now being added to the Gus Wetter School Web Calendar.  

 

Byemoor 4H Beef Club is hosting a Farm Safety Day on April 8, 2017 at the Byemoor Arena. A $20.00 

Registration fee will be charged and limited spots are available. For more information call 403-323-

5000 or lorisa.mcallister@gmail.com. 

 

Community Spirit Calendars are for sale at the office for $15.00.  

 

Badminton tryouts for both junior and senior teams will start shortly.  Those students who wish to try 

out should check with Mr. Peters for the junior high team and Miss Younghans for the senior high 

team. 

 

Thank you to all who supported our junior high fruit sales campaign. Your ongoing support is greatly 

appreciated! The fruit will arrive before the end of March. Our students will let you know of the exact 

delivery date.  
 

School Fees are overdue: 
 

ECS - $35.00     

Gr. 1-2 - $60.00 

Gr. 3-6 - $70.00  

Gr. 7-9 - $105.00    

Gr. 10-12 - $130.00 

 

Please make cheques payable to Gus Wetter School Trust. Phone the office at (403) 882-3242 if you have questions. 


